
 

The California Equity Leadership Alliance 

 issued the following statement on California’s undocumented students and their families: 

 

California is a state sustained and enriched by immigrants in a nation founded by immigrants. As such, the California 

Equity Leadership Alliance (CELA) wholeheartedly supports the fundamental right for all children – regardless of their 

immigration status or the status of their family members – to receive a strong, equitable education. This commitment 

not only reinforces the legal right to education, it is in the best interest of California and our continued leadership as a 

state at the forefront of innovation, industry, and progress. 

Our roles as leaders in education – from administrators and educators to parents and policy advocates – compel us to 

reaffirm our dedication to these students and offer guidance for a more equitable California. We believe this means not 

only supporting efforts to keep our students safe, but also ensuring we do all we can to offer them the best chance to 

graduate prepared for college, a career, leadership, and life.  

For too long, the arena of education advocacy has been siloed from the arena of immigrant rights advocacy. It is 

imperative that education organizations such as ours bridge this divide and do all we can to support the educators, 

administrators, and advocates who work with these students and their families every day. As such, we have launched a 

new initiative to provide resources, support, and stewardship for educators in order to understand our undocumented 

student community.  

Collectively, we ask that the California State Legislature promote and use this toolkit as a resource when working with 

educators, school district leaders, and community members to support the unique needs of undocumented students 

and their families. We also ask that greater attention be paid to creating professional development opportunities for 

entire school communities to understand the resources that exist to support immigrant families.  

Living our values as Californians means standing up – and standing with – the hundreds of thousands of undocumented 

students in our schools and the 1 in 8 California P-12 students who have an undocumented parent. Our students deserve 

nothing less than our steadfast support.   

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


